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June 4, 2021 

The Right Honourable Justin Trudeau, MP 
Prime Minister of Canada 
Langevin Block 
Ottawa, ON 
K1A 0A2 

Dear Prime Minister: 

Council, at their meeting held on April 12, 2021, endorsed the resolution from 
the Town of Kingsville opposing the adoption of any by-laws restricting the 
possession, storage and transportation of legally obtained handguns. 

I have enclosed a copy of the resolution for your reference and trust you will 
give it your consideration and support. 

Yours truly 

~u1cz"Bc9.i)l--
Lorna Buob 
Clerk-Treasurer 

Encl. 

Cc: Honourable Doug Ford, Premier 
Honourable Andrea Horwath, Official Leader of the Opposition 
Honourable Erin O'Toole, Official Leader of the Opposition 
Marcus Pawlowski, MP, Thunder Bay - Rainy River 
Patty Hadju, MP, Thunder Bay- Superior North 
Judith Monteith-Farrell, MPP, Thunder Bay -Atikokan 
Michael Gravelle, MPP, Thunder Bay - Superior North 
AMO 
Town of Kingsville 
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